
Department of Energy
Richland Operations Office

P.O. Box 550
Richland, Washington 99352

September 6, 2011

CERTIFIED MAIL

Mr. Daniel Unti
Carney Badley Spellman, P.S.
701 Fifth Avenue, Suite 3600
Seattle, Washington 98104-7010

Dear Mr. Unti:

FREEDOM OF INFORMATION ACT REQUEST (FOI 2011-01721)

You requested, pursuant to the Freedom of Information Act (FOIA), numerous information
pertaining to Request for Quotation (RFQ) 00029885 with the description of "Container,
Dumpster, Front Load Cardboard Recycling Containers, Standard Blue Paint, Plastic Lid, Auto-
Release Lid Lock, No Casters."

In a telephone conversation with me on August 17, 2011, you narrowed the scope of your request
to a copy of the contact awarded with the above RFQ. Your request is granted and the purchase
order is enclosed.

There will be no charge for this response as costs were minimaL If you have any questions
regarding your request, please contact me at our address above or on (509) 376-6288.

Sincerely,

OCE:DCR

~~
Dorothy Riehle
Freedom of Information Act Officer
Office of Communications
and External Affairs

Enclosure


